
 
 

School Board News      August 2021 

Most Recent Meeting: Oct. 4  –  

Principal Rosann Doherty,  President Mike 
Bardot, Secretary Sharon Osborn, 
Corresponding Secretary Katie Eller, Jill Love, 
Tony Scoggin, Jeremy Poulter, Fr. Benz.  PTO 
Becky Williamson.  Absent:  Donna Pezold, 
Kris Marino, Vanezza Brasher 

 

Mask Policy Update   

Thank you to everyone for 

continuing to follow the 

current all-school masking procedures. 

The school board and administration 

are actively monitoring the COVID-19 

case count in the City of St. Charles 

and surrounding area.  If numbers 

continue to go down, then we will 

revisit the mask policy in accordance 

with CDC guidelines when the numbers 

of cases are in the 4.99-0% range.   

 

To see this information, visit the St. 

Charles County Department of Health: 

https://www.sccmo.org/2105/COVID-

19 

 

School Policy Review 

The school board reviews 

general St. Cletus School 

policy on a rolling basis.  This year, we 

will examine the policies for 

communications and concerns and 

grievances.  If you have any comments 

or concerns with these two sections in 

the St. Cletus School Handbook, please 

contact us before our meeting on 

November 8. 

 

Like Us!  

Please like and follow the 

official St. Cletus School 

and Church Facebook pages 

and follow faculty on Twitter.  Posts 

are made there about school events, 

fundraisers, and other news.  If you 

have announcements or media 

release-approved photos to share, 

please send them to Kris Marino. 
 

Our next meeting will be Monday, Nov. 8 

at 6:15 p.m. in the St. Cletus Parish 

Center.  If you would like to speak during 

the open forum, please contact Mike 

Bardot before the meeting: call 636-751-

5685 or email 

mikkatbard@sbcglobal.net.    

mailto:mikkatbard@sbcglobal.net

